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30 October 2018 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In light of the success of our recent reward trip to Camp Mohawk in Term 1 we will 
again be running a reward trip at the end of Term 2.  
 
As you are aware house points are motivators to encourage attendance, hard work 
and good behaviour and are awarded for following the golden rules daily. This term 
each student will have their own personalised targets to achieve in order to be able 
to attend the reward trip.  Murphy class has a wide range of abilities and needs and 
therefore each personalised target will be set at the teacher’s discretion with a view 
that all students will reach their goal to attend the trip. This trip will be specifically 
designed to be fun and rewarding for hard work throughout the term towards 
following the golden rules which will be discussed with all pupils and a visual board 
for them to see how they are progressing. If the goal is not achieved this may result 
in the student not attending the trip and instead remaining at school. 
  
Other trips may be organised throughout the term that will have no link to house 
points, attendance or behaviour and will be tailored towards an academic purpose 
that all students can attend. 
  
The aim is that a highly motivating trip can encourage and support learning 
throughout the term. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Sarah Fraser 
Orchard Cluster Leader 


